
Cage Elementary / Project Chrysalis Middle School 

Shared Decision Making Committee Meeting 

Agenda 

February 15, 2019 

I. Welcome 

II. Special Thanks to Ms. Reyna and Ms. Nieto 

III. M-TADS 

IV. 2019-2020 Calendar 

V. Start Time for 2019-2020 

VI. Budget for Cage and Chrysalis 2019-2020 

VII. Q and A 

VIII. Adjourn 

Shared Decision Making Committee 

Minutes for Meeting 2/15/2019 

Three meetings for the Cage/Chrysalis Shared Decision Making Committee were held on 

2/15/2019 (7:30, 8:15 and 9:05). The members of the committee that were present were Dr. 

Covarrubia, Dr. Rodriguez, Ms. Esquivel, Ms. Padron, Ms. Ochoa-Hernandez, Ms. Rosales, Ms. 

Garcia, Ms. Guerra, Mr. De La Rosa, Mr. Stott, Mr. Demello, Ms. Freitag, Mr. Gallardo, Ms. 

Melliza, Ms. Garcia, Mr. Hill, Ms. Buechel, Ms. E. Barrera and Ms. D. Barrera. 

Dr. Covarrubia welcomed all members of the Shared Decision Making Committee. He also 

thanked Ms. Nieto and Ms. Reyna for taking on more students this school year to keep our 

budget balanced. 

M-TADS:  

Dr. Covarrubia thanked the committee for their responses to the idea of implementing a 

modified evaluation system for teachers similar to PDAS/MPDAS. He indicated that the 

teaching staff was in favor of M-TADS. He explained that the District is currently working out 

the details and that an official decision will be made prior to the end of the school year. 

District Calendar:  

The District calendar for 2019-2020 was shared with the Shared Decision Making Committee. 



Start Time for 2019-2020:  

Dr. Covarrubia shared an email that he received from Superintendent Lathan approving the 

same start time for Cage and Chrysalis for the 2019-2020 school year. The start time for both 

campuses will be 7:30 a.m. Dr. Covarrubia asked members to submit ideas for a Chrysalis 

dismissal as It is always hectic when both schools are dismissed at the same time. 

2019-2020 Budget:  

Dr. Covarrubia gave the Cage and Chrysalis budget sheet to the committee members. He 

indicated that the District planned the budgets based on a $210 reduction per student. He 

shared that Cage will have an estimated budget loss of $126,630.00 and Chrysalis will have an 

estimated budget loss of $67,410.00. He stated that he doesn't know where we might be 

able to cut as we have made cuts to personnel for the last several years and there is not much 

more that we can cut. He did share that there will only be one copier in the teacher 

workroom for next school year. 
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